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Ashley Action! 
Ashley Action!  

                                             Ashley Awards 
                Credit Winners                            Students of the Week 
7LA C.Stokes-Wright    L.Roberts 

7SA R.Ettrick     H.Sheehan 
8MS A.Beck      A.Beck 

8JO     L.McBirnie     E.Byrne 
8RF M.McDonald     J.Axon 

9AK R.Hughes     K.Darley 
9KD  C.Boow/J.Churchill    T.Cannon 

10L L.Cox      J.Halfpenny-Bell 
10GG K.Russell     No Student Of The Week 

11RS L.Wood     J.Taylor 
11LQ No Credit Winner    No Student of The Week 

Class  
Of the 
Week 

7SA/8JO 

 
 

Skills Challenge – Staying Positive 
To cheer someone up and to let them know you are thinking about them, send them a handwritten note or card.  You could 

include a picture you have drawn; a poem you have written or a story you could share. 

 

 

Ashley Action! 
Year 8 students enjoyed “Guess the Job" on Friday morning with various employers coming into school to ta lk about their job role. 
Students asked many questions to see i f they could guess the job title. All s tudents took part in the activity and learnt a lot about the 
range of jobs available and different career paths. The employers included a  police detective, VR expert, beautician, accountant and 
representatives from Halton Housing. 
Year 12 students vi s i ted Halton Stadium on Tuesday to hear about different job roles that s taff are involved in and the many opportunities 

that are available to them as part of their Preparing for Adulthood course.  
Duke of Edinburgh Students from Year 10 have been involved in a  camping expedition this week and have enjoyed the experience of 
scenic walks and working as a  team to set up their tents and make meals. 

Youth Award students visited the Health Care Resource Centre in Widnes on Wednesday. Students had a  guided tour of the building and 
were informed about the different services and facilities available to them. 

We still need bottle tops! Please keep bringing your bottle tops in to Mrs  Lawrenson. We need any size and colour to create our ‘Muriel’, 
which will begin after the half term. Thank you! 

 

 


